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Dear Governor Haley,

My name is Terri Risinger, on behalf of all grandparents in the state of South Carolina. It has
come to my attention, that in the state of South Carolina, we do not have any rights. If we want to
see our grandchildren, the parent or parent's of those children do not have to allow us to see
them. My son has a total of 4 children, 2 from his first marriage, and 2 from his 2nd marriage.
The 2 younger children are twin boys who will be 1 on the 27th. Him and his wife are separated.
since their separation back in the middle part of April, | have only seen my twin grandsons 1
time, if that. | have asked to see them, she is always saying she will bring them to see me but
has not as of yet. There is nothing | can do because as | said, as a grandparent we have no
rights.

Please | encourage you to look into this law and change it, so that if at anytime we want to see
our grandchildren we would have the right to do so with no problems. If it wasn't for grandparents
there wouldn't be any grandchildren. | thank you in advance.

Sincerely

Terri L Risinger



